
Welcome to Issue 643 of the Revoe Reporter- the final issue of this academic year!
This week has been another very busy week at RLA, Year 6 went on a trip to the cinema, had their ‘prom’
and took part in a final leaver’s assembly this morning.  Thank you to all the parents who joined us today to
celebrate your children’s achievements as we wished them all the very best for the future.  They have have
achieved so much throughout their Revoe journey and we are incredibly proud of them!
In the assembly this morning, the new pupil leaders were announced.  Many children wrote applications
and were interviewed for these positions; they all did a brilliant job, making it very difficult to choose.
After much deliberation, Stephan and Raeesah were chosen as Head Boy and Head Girl and Cayden and
Debora were chosen as Deputy Head Boy and Deputy Head Girl.  A huge well done to everyone who applied
and made the decision- making so difficult and a huge congratulations to our new Pupil Leaders!
We also said a final and fond farewell to our very own, Mrs Haley!  Mrs Haley has worked at Revoe for 12
years- she has always gone the extra mile to support the pupils and staff- she leaves a lasting legacy and a
Mrs Haley- shaped hole.  She will be very much missed by us all.
Thank you to all the staff for their hard work this year and to parents and carers for all of your support; we
look forward to seeing you in September
Have a fab summer! Have fun and stay safe.
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Mr Osborne’s News

Friday 18  July: RLA Closes (3.15pm)th

Wednesday 3rd September: RLA Opens

Dates for the Diary

Last Friday, two of our parents
completed the Triple P (Positive
Parenting Program) for children,

which our fabulous Mrs Botu
facilitated in Romanian. Both

parents stated that they have learnt
useful parenting strategies, seen

great improvements in their
children's behaviour and gained

confidence in their parenting. Well
done!



Congratulations to all our children who have achieved fantastic attendance
this year – we’re so proud of your commitment and dedication. A huge well
done goes to the 15 children who achieved 100% attendance for the entire

year – what an outstanding accomplishment!

We were also thrilled to celebrate with many of our amazing attenders who
reached over 98% attendance. They had a brilliant time at the Attendance

Party on Wednesday, enjoying the rewards of their hard work and
consistency.  Well done to everyone who received an attendance badge this

half term. Your efforts have not gone unnoticed, and we encourage you to
keep up the great work!

A big congratulations to our daily attendance prize winners too. Thank you for
showing up every day and giving your best – you’re an inspiration to us all.

We’re already looking forward to seeing everyone back at school, bright and
early, on Wednesday 3rd September. Remember – moments matter, and

attendance counts!

RLA Attendance
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Parents / Carers - Positive
Parenting Programmes

(Triple P) starting in
September at Revoe

Children's Centre.
The Early Help Team will

be running the Triple P for
children program on

Friday mornings, starting
on the 12th September.
And Triple P Stepping

Stones will be on Friday
afternoons, starting on

the 5th September.
Please see further

information below and
scan the QR code to sign
up. For any questions or
queries, please speak to

Mrs Rose or Miss
Shepherd.
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